
 

                                                               

 
Dear Parents/Guardians: 

MD Medical Group is committed to the health and safety of our community. We want 
to inform you that today, with your consent your child received their 1st dose of the Pfizer-
BioNTech COVID-19 vaccine that is currently available for individuals age 5 and older.   

About the COVID-19 Vaccines:  

Getting vaccinated is the best way to protect yourself, your family, and your community from the 
virus that causes COVID-19. The available COVID-19 vaccines are safe and highly effective 
against severe illness, hospitalization, and death due to COVID-19, including from the Delta 
variant. For the strongest protection against COVID-19, you need all recommended doses: 

• The Pfizer-BioNTech vaccines require two initial doses, separated by 21 days 
• Your child will be scheduled for their 2nd dose at the same location  
• If your child is not available for their 2nd dose, they can visit one of our clinic locations 

after scheduling an appointment using the QR code below 

 
Schedule your 2nd dose 

appointment at a MD Medical 
Group location near you. 

 

                   

Find a MD Medical Group 
location near you.   

 

 

                   

Children 5 years and 
older are eligible to get the 
Pfizer-BioNTech COVID-
19 vaccine. Learn more: 

                   

 

 

 

 



 

                                                               

 

Questions:  

If you have any questions, contact MD Medical Group at 1-888-776-5252 or 
covidvaccinesdisd@mdmedicalgroup.us.   

Thank you for helping to keep our community safe.  

 

Sincerely,  

MD Medical Group 


